
 

GARDEN ROUTE SPCA 

GEORGE BRANCH 

VACANCY: Qualified, experienced Inspector  

The suitable candidate must have obtained an NSPCA Inspector’s qualification with 
at least 5 years’ experience. 

Market related salary based on experience to be negotiated.  

Please email a copy of your CV to: 

George Branch: branchg@grspca.co.za  

Applications will close on the 30th of June 2025. Should you not be contacted within 

two weeks after the closing date, please take it that your application has been 

unsuccessful.   
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